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	Sir Gus O’Donnell KCB
Secretary of the Cabinet and

Head of the Home Civil Service
	70  Whitehall

London 

SW1A 2AS
	Telephone  020 7276 0101

Fax  020 7276 0208

E-mail  gus.odonnell@cabinet-office.x.gsi.gov.uk
Web  www.cabinet-office.gov.uk


John Mann MP
Member of Parliament for Bassetlaw
House of Commons

SW1A 1AA 

19 July 2011
Thank you for your letter of 18 July asking me to investigate an alleged breach of the Ministerial Code by the Prime Minister in relation to News Corp’s BSkyB Bid.  

I am satisfied that decisions on the BSkyB takeover were at all times taken properly and in accordance with the relevant legislation.  The Prime Minister was not the decision maker.  Nor did he seek to influence the decisions of the Secretary of State for Culture, Media, Olympics and Sport, Jeremy Hunt.  The fact that he had meetings with Rebekah Brooks and James Murdoch last year is a matter of public record.  The fact that the Prime Minister was not the decision maker meant that he would not have had to consult me before meeting them.
Gus O’Donnell
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